
Reese. Latasha 

Subject: FW: 9/27 Council agenda 

From: Gabriel Ceja <commissionerceja@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 20213:53 PM 
To: Rivas, Jessica <jerivas@cityofpasadena.net> 
Cc: Morales, Margo <mlmorales@cityofpasadena.net>; howie@razvideo.com 
Subject: Pasadena Senior Commission 

Dr. Gabriel Ceja, Sr., JD 
780 N. Garfield Ave. 
Pasadena, CA 91104 

September 16, 2021 

Jessica Rivas, Esq. 
Councilmember, City of Pasadena 
100 N. Garfield Ave., Room S228 
Pasadena, CA 91109-7215 

Dear Councilmember Rivas: 

I appreciate your support, upon your appointment to the Pasadena City Council, in keeping me on the Pasadena 
Senior Commission. Unfortunately, due to professional commitments, I must resign as a Commissioner from 
the Senior Commission. 

I thoroughly enjoyed my participation as a commissioner and as the Vice-Chair of the Senior Commission. I 
intent to provide continued support to improve the City of Pasadena, and I anticipate remaining connected with 
the community by participating in civic activities. I want to commend your office and the Senior Commission 
for the important contributions made to our community, and I wish you and the Senior Commission members 
continued success. 

Sincerely, 

Isl 

Gabriel Ceja, Sr. 

cc: 
Margo Morales 
Chair Zechner, Senior Commission 
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